Cause of Truckee fire ruled
‘suspicious’

Truckee officials are calling the April 11 fire at the C.B.
White House “suspicious” in nature.

Officials are hoping the public can help with the
investigation by providing information if they saw anyone near
the 1874 Victorian mansion before the fire erupted.

The fire caused extensive damage to the restaurant at the back
of the building. But no further details about how it started
have been released.

Anyone with information, should call Detective Arnie Lopez at
(530) 550.2336.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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